Our mission is to provide reliable, quality water and
services at a reasonable cost.

SAINT PAUL

Memorandum

TO: Lynn Moser, Assessments Supervisor
City of Saint Paul Assessments
25 W Fourth St, 10th Floor
Saint Paul, MN 55102

FROM: Dave Marruffo
Saint Paul Regional Water Services

DATE: 03/02/2015

SUBJECT: Address: 1041 Selby Ave
PIN# 02.28.23.22.0082
Water Connection Assessment

Upgrade in size to water service connection serving 1041 Selby Ave will be completed during
spring 2015. SPRWS requests that a pending assessment in the estimated amount of $24,000.00
be attached to this property. Final costs will be submitted when construction is completed.

Please call me at 651-266-6813 if you have any questions.
Dave Marruffo

Saint Paul Regional Water Services
Agreements Unit

CC: Water Financial Services




